
Status of the Resource Website and Annual Report 
 
Objective: Provide a website and annual report that will highlight the status and trends of 
focal species populations as they relate to subbasin planning objectives.     
  
The completion of subbasin plans and subsequent adoption of biological objectives for 
focal species in the respective subbasins has led to a need to develop an approach that 
will allow the region to comprehensively monitor the responses of the populations to 
management efforts. Currently, there is no website nor annual report that 
comprehensively reports the status of focal species populations relative to the biological 
objectives that were approved during subbasin planning. Although there are websites and 
reports that provide focal-species and region-specific data, these efforts are not 
comprehensive and comparisons between population status data and biological objectives 
from subbasin planning are not presented. In an effort to provide a centralized location 
from which interested parties could access the focal species data as it relates to subbasin-
specific biological objectives, the CBFWA proposes to develop an interactive website 
and annual report. Although our primary intent is to create a website and report that 
provide the most current data, the website will also be designed so that viewers can view 
historic data as it relates to the focal species and selected focal populations.   
 
 
 
 
 
   


